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August 29, 2022
ATTN: Parents/Guardians of BUS students

Dear Parents/Guardians:
Kyah Wiget Education Society has reviewed our bus policies. The following bussing procedures ensure your child’s safety. We are continuing to develop our safety policy for our bus students.
Bus parents MUST complete the attached “bus registration” form to ensure that the student’s pick-up and drop-off information is complete and up-to-date.
As of last year we no longer accept phone calls regarding after school arrangements. Bussing students will only be allowed to be dropped off at the bus stop closest to your primary residence. If a child has two regular residences, please contact the school so we can arrange a pick-up and drop-off schedule.
Parents/guardians of primary (Age 10 & under) students are required to be at the bus stop when their child is dropped off. If the parent is not visible at the time of drop-off, the bus driver will not release the child; she will try to contact your listed emergency contacts. She will continue her bus run. If she has not received parental/guardian contact, arrangements are being pursued with appropriate agencies for the childcare. 
In the event of an emergency, please contact the Elementary Secondary School and we will accommodate the emergency situation. 

To ensure that parents receive notices and newsletters, we will also be sending this information via E-mail to parents. Please contact the front desk at the Witset Elementary School (250)847-2244 or email Lori-Ann Groves at lagroves@kyahwes.ca to be added to the email list.
Please contact the Elementary Secondary School if you have questions or concerns regarding these policy changes.

Jackie McKenzie – Principal 

Aaron Burgess – KWES Administrator

